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Comments: Please deny the permit to demolish the existing structures at Holland Lake Lodge. We love Montana

as a respite from the egregious development found in other states which changes not only the character, but

access for all citizens of our state. This is a small location in a rural part of the state and makes Montana a

desirable place in which to live, work, and recreate. Visitors can stay and luxury resorts in many exiting areas of

our state. Public access for everyone matters and these are the kinds of projects that ruin access for folks who

just want to get away from the crowds and noise to enjoy the tranquility found in nature. I urge you to deny this

corporate development. Thank you.


